March 19, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians.

We would like to inform you that we have decided to extend our spring break
until March 31, 2020. As we continue to follow the directives and guidelines from
CDC, DOE, and DHS and other agencies due to the Coronavirus, we need to take
precautions in this emergency situation for your safety.

Lumbini Preschool reopens on April 1, 2020 however your class teacher will ask
some questions such as traveling outside of Hawaii during between March 14 to
March 30, 2020 and health conditions for both students and parents, including
household.

As we stated to families and staff of the Jikoen Lumbini Preschool, we strongly
encouraged to limit nonessential travel, outing, and monitoring your heath. We
may require absence from our school consistent with any CDC-recommended
self-isolation period of time post-travel based upon the most recent classification
of the spread and level of risk associated with COVID-19 in any locations outside
of Hawaii.

1. Please wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds
especially after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing, before eating and
after going to the bathroom.

2. Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands.



3. Stay home when sick.

4. Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the
trash.

5. Try to clean and disinfect frequently touched objects using regular
household cleaning spray or wipe.

6. Please follow our school illness polices (Check parents handbook).

Our top priority continues to be the safety and well-being of all our preschoolers,
families, teachers, staff, and our Ohana. Thank you very much for your patience
and understanding. | am sorry for any inconvenience. | will try my best to provide
more safety and heathy daycare services for our Lumbini children. Mahalo.

SHINDO NISHIYAMA

Reverend Shindo Nishiyama, Principal



